
 

 
 

 
Road Maintenance in Your Area 
Road Surface Improvement (Micro Surfacing) 
 
New Dover Road, Capel-Le-Ferne 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Surface Treatment - Essential Works 
 
In line with government advice, our highway maintenance works are vital in keeping roads open, key 
workers and emergency services moving, deliveries flowing, and safeguarding the provision of utility 
services to support the NHS, local communities, homes and businesses. Kent County Council is prioritising 
essential works to enable a fully functioning network, ensuring that life-saving medicine, equipment, 
supplies and healthcare staff can travel across the country to where they are needed most, whilst 
considering the risk to both our workforce and the public.  
 
We take the wellbeing of the public and our workforce extremely seriously, and please be assured we have 
put in place all mitigating measures necessary to abide by the guidance currently in place. 
 
We ask that whilst works are ongoing that you do not approach the workforce and if you have any enquiries 
regarding these are raised through the Kent Council contact centre on 03000 41 81 81 Mon to Fri 09:00 to 
17:00.  
 
For the safety of both you and our workforce please do not approach our workforce on site. 
 
For your safety and the safety of our workforce, please drive carefully and slowly through the 
roadworks. 
 
How to contact us? 

If you need more information, you can visit our website www.kent.gov.uk/resurfacingupdates  to find 
out how we look after the roads throughout Kent or report any faults you find on our roads. Alternatively, 
you can call us on 03000 41 81 81. 
 
WARNING – Beware Bogus Callers 
Kent County Council Highways, Transportation and Waste do not allow works to be carried out on 
private properties. If anyone says they are working for us or our specialist contractors and offer to carry 
out any work for cash, they should be treated with caution. We advise you to contact Citizen’s Advice on 
03444 111 444 (Monday to Friday 9.00am to 5.00pm) 

http://www.kent.gov.uk/resurfacingupdates

